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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                                 Friday 28th February, 2025 

 

It has been so hard to choose which photos to include this week! As you know, over the past few days, we have 

been making our film- ‘Our Village, Our Future’, based on the timeline of the historical periods we study at 

school. This film will be shown as part of our 55th birthday celebrations. We don’t want to give too much away 

about the contents- but here are just a few photographs of our filming with Impossible Arts. Thank you to the 

many friends and families who came to support the ‘Giant Tattenhall Wave’ – it was just wonderful to see! 

    The Giant Tattenhall Wave                                         

The Y3 & Y4 Roman army 

take to the streets of  

Tattenhall. 

Tattenhall Singers performing 

the 

Tattenhall 

Time 

Machine. 

         

   Green screening the Tattenhall 

           Time Machine! 

 

 
WATCH THE PREMIERE OF THE FILM 

IN THE SCHOOL GROUNDS ON 

THURSDAY 20TH MARCH at 6.45pm 

mailto:admin@tattenhallpark.cheshire.sch.uk


 

   

Curriculum enhancement… 

This week, Year 6, were visited by Andy 

Barton, a senior solicitor, who delivered a 

fascinating presentation about the legal system 

and laws in Modern England. This was a brilliant 

way for the chidren to consolidate their 

learning about Crime and Punishment 

. 
 

 

 

 

Puddle heroes! 

Mr Williams and Martin Chalk have been working hard over the 

holidays to install a pump under the ground to drain the enormous 

puddles that keep forming outside the gates. It rained all night on 

Sunday and there wasn’t a drop to be seen on Monday! 

 

 
 

Meeting with Ex- Headteacher 

David Cummings, an ex- 

headteacher of Tattenhall Park 

visited to meet the children and 

to share a book he wrote about 

pottery whilst working at TPPS. 

He was also kind enough to 

record the opening voiceover of our film and had so many fascinating 

memories of the early days of Tattenhall Park School. We will be inviting 

him back soon to do a talk to parents too! 
 

Have a wonderful weekend, 

Mrs Bolton 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for Spring Term 

 5th March- Trip to Chirk Castle- Year 1 
 6th March -World Book Day 

 10th - 14th March  - STEM week 
 20th March- 6.45pm (Gates open from 6.30pm) official showing of ‘Our Village, Our Future’, on 

outdoor screen in school grounds- all members of the community welcome. 
 26th – 28th March Year 4 Residential Trip 
 21st March- Comic Relief- ‘80s’ 

 28th March - Spring Bingo 
  1st April 1.30pm- 2.30pm Easter Performance -Year 3 & 4 
 2nd April  9.30am-10.30am  Easter Performance - Year 3 & 4 

 1st, 2nd/ 3rd April- Parents’ Evening 
 4th April – School closes for Easter Holidays 

 


